
NYU’S PROPOSAL IS AN 
ATTEMPT TO GUT OUR UNION STRENGTH.

BETTER FOR WHO?

NYU claimed they left the League to do better by us, but they are doing worse by us with their 
August 28 contract proposal. They still didn’t present us with a single economic proposal or 
respond to ours! Instead their proposals would slash our union strength by increasing their 
ability to use non-Union workers, and shortening our leave for illness or injury by 50 percent. 
They also are trying to severely curtail our ability to engage in union activity at the hospital.

We know they brought their attorney all the way 
from Right-to-Work North Carolina, but this is not a 
right-to-work state!

NYU also made the preposterous demand for a Most 
Favored Nation clause, meaning they would benefit if 
1199 bargained an agreement that provided less than 
what we are able to bargain with NYU. Who do they 
think they are?

Is this what “doing better” looks like? It may be 
better for them, but it’s worse for us as workers!

• Tuesday, September 11
• Tuesday, September 18
• Wednesday, September 19
• Thursday, September 20
• Week of September 24

COME TO OUR 
BARGAINING SESSIONS!
At the Sheraton-Times Square
811 7th Ave @ 53 St, NYC, 9am

#UNITEFIGHTWIN


